YMr., A, L. Porter, Jr. -2 - October 2, 1970

In view of the previous authorization of a multiple completion

in the South Carlsbad Field involving an interposing interval,

and the distinctly separate rescrvoir developments in the Strawn
and Morrow formations, Morris R. Antweil requests adninistrative
approval of the multiple completion of the No. 1 Allen as a
Strawn-Morrow dual. IF administrative approval cannot be granted,
we request that our application be set for public hearing at the
earliest available date. Your favcorable considexation of our
application will be appreciated,

Respectiully,
MORRIS R, ANTWIIL
M. Wllllams
RN/ 1n
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